From: Donald Hroma 
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 4:15 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Richard Superfine
Cc: Renee Mayden; John Clarke; Barry J. Garr; Paul Roszkowski
Subject: Travel Return

Steve,

On May 4th 2018, Barry Garr, Paul Roszkowski and John Clarke return from Winter Park, Florida after inspecting 14 new CFD ambulances . Expenses were covered by the vendor Fire Service Inc. per the contract. Thanks!

Donald Hroma

Deputy Fire Commissioner

Bureau of Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

